
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – September 28 

Day 1 

Today is ABSENTEE PICTURE DAY 

If you were absent on Sept. 21, come to the Art Gallery during study hall or lunch. 

 
Seniors did you get your senior portraits done? Do you need retakes? LAST CHANCE for Senior 

Portraits in school! Class of 2024 Senior Portraits Neshaminy HS Beginning Friday, October 6th 

Location: Art Gallery Schedule your appointment at: www.ouryear.com School Code: 316 

If you have already love your pictures, don’t forget to pick your portrait for the yearbook no later 

than December 15th by logging into the Prestige website and choosing your portrait. For more 

information, google Neshaminy Yearbook and click on the Pick your Portrait section.  

Seniors!  It ‘s time to nominate your Senior Superlatives.  Google Neshaminy Yearbook and click 

on the link to vote. Voting closes on Tuesday, October 3rd.  

The Future Medical Professionals Club is collecting candy and small toys and prizes to make 

Halloween goodie bags for children at CHOP and other local hospitals. The club is asking for 

donations like nut-free candy, as well as prizes and party favors like stickers, bracelets, keychains, 

and other small toys. Donations may be taken to Ms. Mandel in room F219 periods 1 thru 3. The 

collection will run thru October 19th. Any students interested in a career in the medical field after 

high school are welcome to join us at our next meeting on Thursday October 19th in room F219. 

If you are interested in being a part of MiniTHON, please come to our participants meeting today, 

September 28th in room F201 immediately following school.  

National Honor Society members should plan to attend our first mandatory meeting on Monday, 

October 2nd in the auditorium immediately after school. Members both new and old should be 

checking their announcements for the NHS course weekly. 

The Cinema Creation Club will meet on Monday, October 2nd in G211.   If you have questions, 

see Mrs. Kelley in the English Department. 

FBLA will meet October 3 right after school.  Scan the QR code on the F hall bulletin board to join 

and fill out the membership form. 

Podcast Club will meet in G209 Wednesday, Oct. 4 after school.  No experience required. 

Message Mr. Luongo or find him in G209 for more details. 

The World Language Club meeting in room G-121 will be held October 4.   

True Crime Club will be meeting in D207 on October 9.  Contact Mrs. Leventhal at 

eleventhal@neshaminy.org for further information.  

Neshaminy High School is hosting its annual College Financial Aid Night on Tuesday, October 10th 

at 6:30 pm in the High School Auditorium.  The information is focused toward juniors and seniors 

and their parents, but all are welcome to attend.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. 

Ortman in the Counseling Center. 
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